
The Three Little Pigs  

For December the class read several different         

versions of the classic story, The Three Little Pigs.      

Students were asked to identify the  differences in 

each version as well as participate in class activities    

related to the story. Those activities included; trying to 

blow down houses make of wood, straw, and brick, build 

their own houses from wood, sugar cubes, plaster, and 

retell their favorite version of the story  using  play-

doh and story mats.    12-12 

 

Students picked which material 

they will make their houses’ 

from. 


